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I was pleased to help cut the ribbon at the new Children's Dental Center at the Volunteers of America this morning. The new dental center
will provide comprehensive dental care to children from low-income families who otherwise might not be able to get proper dental care. This
project is a one of a kind partnership between the VOA and Rochester General Hospital. Many thanks to all who helped make this project
possible.


